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NORTH RIDGE ELEMENTARY
www.surreyschools.ca/northridge
December 1, 2015 
Dear Parents,
In a few days, your child will be bringing home his/her first Report Card of the 2015-2016 school year.  As you know from a District Newsletter that was sent home in October, there have been many changes in BC with a new curriculum and discussions around ways to communicate students learning in an authentic, timely and meaningful way.  Although teachers had a choice of three options, the teachers at North Ridge have elected to use one of two:


1.
The Traditional report card – this is the format that most Surrey Schools have 


used in the past. It is to be retired at the end of this school year.  



The following Divisions will be using this format:  Divisions 1,2,5,6,7,8, 15 and 16

2.
Communicating Student Learning Template  - Is a written report that includes 


both teacher and student assessments and reflections on each child’s learning 


goals, achievements, and challenges.  


The following Divisions will be receiving the CSL Report:  Division 




9,10,11,12,13,14, 3 and 4.  Our Grade 6 classes using this template will not be 


receiving letter grades this year.  However, if you require this information, you 


may make a request to your child’s teacher.
Our goal is to communicate to you the following:  

· Your child’s accomplishments and evidence of learning

· Areas of learning your child needs to focus on for improvement and growth

· Ways you can support your child’s learning.

Report Card time at school can be very exciting for some of our students, however, for some it can also present some anxiety.  Please read and share your child’s report card with him/her.  Remember that students all learn in different ways and at different times.  Let your child know that you are proud of him/her for doing his/her best each day.   If questions arise, please speak with your child’s teacher. Our parent-teacher conferences will be held on Wednesday, December 9th.  To set up an appointment for these conferences we ask that you call the office beginning Monday to set up a time.  

Sincerely,
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Tammy Stubbings 
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